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6th May 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
If your child is eligible for Free School meals, we now also have the option of a weekly box collection. 
 
The box is provided by Rowlands and delivered to the school each week. The box is normally available for 
collection on a Monday. We will notify you via text message when the box is ready for collection.  
 
We will still continue to provide the packed lunches on a daily basis to the children who have been having 
them. However, if you would like to change to a weekly box, please let us know.  
 
If you have not been receiving your Free School Meal entitlement and would like to now receive either of 
the above. Or if you would like to swap from a daily packed lunch to a weekly food box please notify the 
office via email or telephone.  
 
If you have any queries regarding this, please contact the office. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Miss H Cave 
School Business Manager  
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